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MEMORANDUM FOR: Docket File 71-6698
e

FROM: Richard H. Odegaarden, Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety, NMSS

SUBJECT: MEETINGS WITH APPLICANTS CONCERNING APRIL 6, 1979
ORDER TO SHOW CAUSE

'

DATE: May 11, 1979

ATTENDEES: Charles E. MacDonald, NRC, FCTR
Richard H. Odegaarden, NRC, FCTR
Jim Viebrock, Nuclear Assurance Corporation

DISCUSSION: General discussion on contents of an application to demonstrate
the packages had been constructed in accordance with the
Certificate of Compliance based on a review of the QA records.
Also, a general discussion of the consolidated application,
with drawings, as required by our letter of January 15, 1979
(Docket No. 71-6698) in order to renew the certificate prior
to its November 30, 1979 expiration date. Copy of preliminary
measurements on NAC packages left with NRC staff.
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Richard H. Odegaarden
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, NMSS
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